
On some Sportage (NQ5c) model produced within specific production date range, Fuel may leak from the T-GDi high-pressure fuel 
pipe due to poorly manufactured high pressure pipe. This may result in engine compartment fire or reduced power while driving. The 
estimated defect ratio is 6.79%. However, Kia is conducting this recall as preventive measure to avoid the risk. .

Verify a�ected vehicles as per the VIN list given by KMC and replace T-GDi high pressure fuel pipe assembly as per KMC recommendation

Recall 
consequence

Recall Action

Recall

 KIA
Sportage (NQ5C)

#Number of Affected 
CommoditiesYear of Production*Brand of Commodity

85

*Not all vehicles in this production period, are a�ected.
#Subject to revision, based on the information received from the manufacturer, from time to time.

RECALL DATE: 13-08-2025

KIA Sportage (NQ5C) Sep 20, 2024 - Dec 19, 2024

2025 04                             SOP-093-03

Contact details: Toll free - 24579800
Working days: Sunday – Thursday
Working Time: 8.30 – 17.30 hrs.


